
To Mayor Lisa Helps and Victoria city council.

I am writing this leter to request a Varriance for parking regarding the
rezoning application for 2520 Turner st.Acording to the calculations
shown on the city of Victoria web site it has been determined that we
will need 3 parking stalls.Currently we have Two.As well we have a
drive way that our members could use.We have Installed a bike rack
on the south side of our building that can accomidate 5 bikes and are
encouraging our members to use the galloping goose trail or public
transit both of wich are located meters away.Thank you for you
consideration.

William Martinwood
Absolute Medicinal
2520 Turner
250 208-4407



March 1 2018

To whom it may concern,
I am Jack Paulo owner of the Pro Shop on Bay st.
we have enjoyed having Absolute Medicinal as neighbour's for the last
2years.
They have become a valued member of the local business community helping
bring
commerce to the the shops in the neighbourhood.
They have always been clean & quiet and their clientele have always been
friendly and respectful.
We wish them continued success in the foreseeable future.
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Hello, To whom it may concern:

I am writing to recommend the approval of the rezoning application
that Absolute Medicinal has applied for. We have been doing good
buisness for two years with shared parking with no problems.
I believe they do a good service and are a highlight to the neighbourhood.
1 and the neighbourhood, would be disappointed to lose them.

Sincerely,
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Hello my name is Kieth Wallace,

Owner and operator of Wallace Welding and
Fabrication, I am writing this letter in support of
Absolute Medicinal's rezoning application.
We have been nieghbour's since 2016. I am also
a member of their shop and have found them to

be friendly, professional and diligent with their
membership policy. I feel they are an asset to

the neighborhood as they provide pain relief to a

lot of tradesmen who work in the area.
As a neighbour they have done their part to keep

the area looking good and free from litter.
We are looking forward to having them in the
niebourhood for years to come.



March 2, 2018

To whom it may concern:

I write to recommend the approval of the rezoning application put forward by Absolute
Medicinal @ 2520 Turner St.

As neighbours they are consistently polite and conscientious, and their presence in the
community brings diversity as well as potential new customers for the businesses around
them.

Joel Tyler

Tyler Electric




